Department of Planning and Environment NSW
GOVERNMENT
Tony Sheppard Our Ref: SSI-8863-PA-217
Project Director — Warringah Freeway Upgrade
Transport for NSW

20-44 Ennis Road
Milsons Point NSW 2061

Via Email: Mark Russell mark.russell@transport.nsw.qgov.au

26/08/2022

Dear Mr Sheppard,

Western Harbour Tunnel and Warringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI-8863)
Noise and Vibration Monitoring Report Stage 1A and 1C (November 2021 — April 2022)

| refer to the 6 monthly Noise and Vibration Monitoring Report Stage 1A and 1C (November 2021 — April
2022), revision 2 dated 23 August 2022 submitted to the Department for information in accordance with
condition C21 of SSI-8863. | acknowledge and thank you for your response to the Department’s review
comments and request for additional information.

I note that the report:
- was submitted to the NSW Environmental Protection Authority (EPA), the project’'s Environmental
Representative and Acoustic Advisor; and
- has been reviewed by Transport for NSW and no issues were raised.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the report and the conditions of approval,
then the requirements of the conditions of approval prevail.

If you have any questions, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Shelley Reed
Team Leader
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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